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Comments: Good morning from Spokane and Happy July 6. Writing to ask that mountain bikes are allowed to

use trails that Will Stone and Evergreen East recommend keeping open to them. I think the tourism dollars

brought to the region is important. The trail will be getting more popular in coming years. Thanks Scott Willegalle
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